
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You are invited to comment on Minneapolis’ development of a HOME Investment Partnerships 
American Rescue Plan (HOME-ARP) allocation plan as an amendment to the City’s 2021 Consolidated 
Plan Action Plan.  
 
HOME-ARP is a one-time funding award of $9,626,335 made to the City by the U.S. Department of 
Housing & Urban Development. The Allocation Plan will outline the City’s investment priorities for 
funding four activities that must primarily benefit qualifying individuals and families who are homeless, 
at risk of homelessness, or in other vulnerable populations such as veterans or those seeking a housing 
exit from domestic violence. These activities include:  
 
(1) development and support of affordable housing,  
(2) tenant-based rental assistance,  
(3) provision of supportive services, and  
(4) acquisition and development of non-congregate shelter units. 
 
After consulting with a series of community stakeholders, the City is interested in further hearing how 
the qualifying populations could benefit from HOME-ARP investments and which activities are best 
suited for a particular qualifying population. If you wish to review the drafted HOME-ARP Allocation 
Plan, it is available for review at https://tinyurl.com/sswme4ym   

The City can provide the Allocation Plan in alternative formats. For reasonable accommodations or 
alternative formats please contact Rachel.Kennedy@minneapolismn.gov .  
 
We invite your participation by speaking at the hearing or by submitting written comments to 
Daniel.Lauer-Schumacher@minneapolismn.gov through March 15, 2023. The Allocation Plan will include 
a summary of any comments or recommendations both accepted and not accepted and the reasons 
why. Information on how to participate in the public hearing can be accessed at 
https://www.minneapolismn.gov/government/meetings/participate-in-a-meeting/  or by calling at 311 
or 612-673-3000 
People who are deaf or hard of hearing can use a relay service to call 311 at 612-673-3000. TTY users call 
612-673-2157 or 612-673-2626. 
  
Para asistencia 612-673-2700 
Rau kev pab 612-673-2800 
Hadii aad Caawimaad u baahantahay 612-673-3500 
 

2021 CONSOLIDATED PLAN ACTION PLAN AMENDMENT PUBLIC HEARING  

WHEN:  Tuesday, February 28, 2023, at 1:30 p.m. before the Business, Inspections, Housing and 

Zoning (BIHZ) Committee. 
 

PURPOSE:  To receive comment on the City’s Proposed 2021 Consolidated Plan Action Plan 

Amendment HOME-ARP Allocation Plan.  
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